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Ashley Cross, a PhD
candidate in Joanna
Goldberg’s lab, was
awarded the Microbiology
and Molecular Genetics
(MMG) Program Scholar of
the Year award. Congrats
Ashley!

Jay Freeman, MD, is one
of three PIs for the CF
Foundation's GALAXY
Study looking into GI
symptoms in CF. Learn
more about this study
here.

CF-AIR received 8
applications for the the
center pilot grant call.
These $50,000 grants are
being reviewed now and
represent the breadth of
research happening the
center. Awardees will be
announced in June.

GRANTS

Announcing Rachel Linneman, MD
as the new Care Center Director for
our Comprehensive CF Care Center
Program (pediatrics and adults). Dr.
Linneman is taking this important
leadership role following a national
search. We are pleased and
fortunate to have found the best
candidate in our own team already!
Many thanks to Arlene Stecenko for
her leadership these past 5 years.
Dr. Stecenko has recruited several
physician-scientists, including Dr.
Linnemann, setting up Dr. Linneman
for much success in the coming
years.

NEW ROLE

http://www.pedsresearch.org/research/centers/cf-air/cf-air-news/cross-mmg-program-scholar-of-the-year
http://www.pedsresearch.org/research/centers/cf-air/cf-air-news/freeman-co-pi-for-galaxy-study

